
15th February - Ruakaka Surf Day
21st February - Lakeside Showdown 

22nd February - Andy, Craig and Katy’s Birthday 
28th February - Dom’s Birthday
20th-21st March - Marae Noho 

Last Wednesday of every month, 6pm 
Ukulele welcome to all at the Old Post Office 

House one reno’s

SPECIAL OLYMPICS 
Special Olympics is back in action!
Tenpin bowling has resumed every second Sunday, giving
athletes the chance to sharpen their skills and enjoy the
game.
Meanwhile, our athletics team is gearing up for an exciting
season as they begin training for the Nationals in
Christchurch, set for December 2025. Let’s support them
on their journey to success!

The depot has been incredibly busy, and our firewood is
drying out perfectly—ready to keep you warm and cozy
this winter.
Our dedicated team has been working tirelessly to ensure
we’re fully stocked and prepared to meet the demand.
Their hard work and commitment have been outstanding,
making sure you get top-quality wood when you need it
most.
Don’t wait until the last minute—stock up before the
winter rush! Give us a call at 09 439 8133 to place your
order today.

Busy at the depo

14 FEB 

House One renovations are coming
together beautifully, thanks to Paul
and his A-team, who are doing an
outstanding job!

NEWSLETTER

Upcoming

Ko te ra ki noho,  kei roto te
moana kei kaukau, ka inu i te

riri ha.
Live in the sunshine,  swim in the

sea, drink in the wild air. 


